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The children have been enjoying the elf that visits our classes. Each day he has been setting us 

different jobs and getting up to mischief!  

At the beginning of the week we performed our Christmas nativity to friends and family. The 

children all practised so hard and were STARs on the day! The teachers are all so proud of how 

well they performed and we hope you enjoyed watching. We would also like to take this 

opportunity to thank you all for the effort you made for the children’s costumes they all looked 

fantastic. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week we have been focusing on making Christmas crowns to wear for our Christmas Lunch on 

Wednesday 19th December. We have been using lots of glitter and sequins to make them extra 

sparkly!  

       

This week and next week we will be focussing on creating Christmas cards for our family members.  

We had a choice of what we would like to create as our front cover and the penguin and 

Christmas tree designs have been very popular with the children. 
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In maths, we have been working on our inter-rail targets and it is lovely to see how many children 

have been practising hard at home. We hope this continues next year!  

We can’t wait for our Christmas jumper day on Wednesday 19th December. Please remember this 

is a £1 donation which is raising money for ‘Save the Children’.  

We hope you have a lovely Christmas break and look forward to seeing you all in the New Year! 


